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September 2023

Harvest Festival 2023

Dear Parents,

This year our Harvest Festival will take place on Thursday 12th October. It will be
held at St. Mary's Church, Roughton at 2pm.

We are collecting traditional food of ferings this year which will be given to the
Cromer Food Bank.

Please can any food donations (non-perishable) be brought in on Wednesday 11th
October. After the service has finished children can leave with their parents
from the church.

We hope that as many of you as possible will be able join us to celebrate our
Harvest Festival, and look forward to seeing you there.

We will still run the Thursday after school club if you are needing your children to
attend.

Yours sincerely

Coroedda

Executive Head teacher
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